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DOCKET

Docket Optical System - Comment for docket No. 11-1EP-1J 11-1EP-1J
DATE AUG 02 2011

From:  Laurie Warner <lwarner@adobe.com>

To: "docket@energy.state.ca.us" <docket@energy.state.ca.us> RECD. AUG 02 2011

Date: 8/2/2011 11:48 AM
Subject: Comment for docket No. 11-1EP-1J

Please, please do not build this powerplant. As a government and community, we have to start taking
responsibility for the safety of ourselves and future generations and just can’t keep building more and more
unsafe power solutions to satisfy the unchecked, irresponsible appetite for power. There are many far more
safer solutions to our power problems/shortages that the public wants to pursue -- that will not put us, our kids
and our environment at the serious risk that is inherent and inescapable with nuclear power. Please take and
show leadership in this area to the rest of our country and the world.

Laurie Warner
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